
 

 

 

 

 

June 7, 2017  

 

 

MEMO TO:     All Buffalo Tecahers  

 

FROM:            Philip Rumore, President, BTF 

 

RE:                   FYI 

 

 

Click on the links below to view the latest correspondence to the District regarding Transfer Day. 

 

 

 

More Outrageous Actions by the District - June 5, 2017 Memo  

 

10:30 p.m. Ending of Transfer Day – June 7, 2017 Memo  

 

 

 PR:su 

http://www.btfny.org/news/more_outrageous_actions_6517.pdf
http://www.btfny.org/news/transfer_day_ending_time_6717.pdf
http://www.btfny.org/news/transfer_day_ending_time_6717.pdf

